Barcelona, the 7th November 1964.

Mr. Richard,
Director of the "Connaught Hotel",
L o n d o n .-

Dear Mr. Richard,

so much.

You have been very kind in accepting to reserve me a room in your Hotel, through our mutual friend, Mr. Briones, from the Hotel "Port Mahón", in the Isle of Menorca.

After Mr. Briones wired you and you cabled him back, I fell down and broke my log; so, I am unable to travel now.

I shall write you in the early next year to reserve a room for me and I shall be delighted if you are able to do so.

Excuse me for having delayed my reply

Yours sincerely,

